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Project No.  060183 Sale Date - 4/12/2006

I think we found a design flaw in ODOT project 060183 concering the strand location hitting the TST-10-99 guardrail insert.  The 
last strand up from the bottom hits the bolt on the guardrail insert.  The page number is 20 of 23.

Question Submitted:

Thank you for pointing out this error.  Because the magnitude of the error is relatively small in value compared to 

the cost of the total project, we will not delay the project to issue an addendum.  Please prepare your bid based 

upon the bidding documents.  After the award of the contract, revised strand placement details will be given to the 

contractor.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


